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Massaro, Luly (PUC)

From: Camilo Viveiros <camiloviveiros@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 02, 2019 5:19 AM

To: Massaro, Luly (PUC)

Subject: [EXTERNAL] : Extension Request 

To whom it may concern: 

 

Members of the George Wiley Center request the Rhode Island Public Utilities Commission to extend the winter 

moratorium to May 1, 2019 for utility consumers (both gas and electric) who reside in Rhode Island. We seek this 

extension due to the continued cold weather, combined with burdens of increased financial debt and economic 

hardships. 

Sincerely, 

Camilo Viveiros 

George Wiley Center 

 


